Mexico Trip Presentation Evening

Y10 and Y12 students would like to invite you to a
presentation evening to find out more about our
trip to La Paz in Mexico. There will be Mexican
themed refreshments and a display of photos.

Tuesday 16th July from 5pm in the school library

&

The students involved with the trip will present some of their standoul momenis.
‘We will show how the trip has already impacted owr achool with our new
Mexican inspired mural. There will also be updales on the visit next year of the
Mexican studenls and teachers.




